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August 2017 

ENERGY SAFETY WARNING

Non-compliant and unsafe TPS Cable 
has been supplied in New Zealand 

The 2 core +PE cable sold in  
1.5 mm2 and 2.5 mm2 is marked  
‘EESS 150102-0’. 

If seen for sale, at worksites or 
installed, anywhere in the course 
of your work, please immediately 
call Energy Safety on 0800 030 040.

Such cable installed will have to 
be removed and replaced. Do not 
issue a CoC for any installation 
containing this cable.
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